
 

 
 

VISA PAK ISSUE 402 — 24 MAY 2019 
BEIJING & GUANGZHOU VISA APPLICATION CENTRE 
MOVING-UPDATE 

 

In Visa Pak issue 401 (17 May 2019) we advised that the Beijing and Guangzhou New Zealand Visa 
Application Centres (VAC) were relocating, effective from Monday 3 June 2019. 

However, VFS Global has advised that there is a delay in relocating the Beijing VAC.   

Therefore, they will be remaining at their current location (address below) until further notice. 

The Gaungzhou relocation is still on schedule for relocation on the 3 June. 
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